Village of Sawyerville

206 Stephen St. • P.O. Box 7 • Sawyerville, IL 62085 • (217) 835-2074 ろのアルル、たし、 3/35

JULY 5, 2017

Dear Mr. Kraft:

We are answering your E-Mail message send to our Village on June 12, 2017 about the FOIA.

We are not sending anything on E-Mail that you requested or NO Electronic copies.

The Mayor and Board would like for you to come down to let us know what you are wanting. We do not have anything from 2000 on the building that we build in 2016. No grants due to the State going broke and we did not receive any money for grants.

We started this in 2016 after we received a donation from two ladies that lived here all their lives and are now deceased. This is when we started to talk about building this new Village hall for our meetings, elections and etc. We needed this building very bad. The other building was a garage for our equipment.

We have our meetings and elections at this building, which was very cold in the winter and very hot in the summer. We had no air conditioning in it at all, we just had a furnace and four fans to keep it cool.

If you want any information, we have our meetings on the third Thursday of each month at 6P.M. at our new Village hall.

Sincerely,

Ory One Valalebene agg Clerk

Equal Opportunity Employer